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During Governor Hochul’s first day in office, she announced a plan to help support a safe return 
to school in the fall. To help ensure testing is available to students as they return to school, 
funds are being utilized to launch a COVID-19 Testing in Schools Program, also referred to as 
the ELC School Reopening Program, in partnerships with local health departments and BOCES 
throughout New York State outside of New York City. New York City has received funds to 
initiate a COVID-19 Testing in Schools program. All K-
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